
The Creekside Board of Directors normally meets in person three to four times 
a year to establish and approve budgets, approve Architectural Requests and 
other related matters. During the Covid 19 Pandemic, the Creekside Board has 
been conducting the Association business remotely on an as needed basis. We 
will be establishing our normal schedule by mid 2022. 


